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I attended my first CSU Campus Senate Chairs Meeting in Long Beach on Thursday, Feb 
11th.  The agenda included a number of items: 
 

• Discussion with EVC of Human Resources Lori Lamb.  The CO is developing a Task 
Force to examine issues around expanding TT density.  She also updated the 
group on the background check policy. 

• Discussion of the five Presidential searches underway or recently completed 
(Chico, Channel Islands, San Jose, Sonoma, Stanislaus).   

• An extensive presentation by CFA President Jennifer Eagan, regarding the 
upcoming proposed strike.   

• Updates on the College Textbook Affordability Act and discussion about how 
campuses are organizing themselves to be prepared to pursue this funding.  

• Discussion on shared governance in the CSU.  This conversation focused 
particularly on the recent issues at Chico. 

 
 


